
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

15th March 2022 

   

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

UK General Data Protection Regulation 2018 (UK GDPR)  

 

To comply with this regulation, we are required to regularly update parental permissions individually for 

every child in school.   Full details can be found on our school website, http://www.norwood-school.co.uk  

About Us>School Policies>Privacy Notice for Parent/Carers. 

 

This request is for a Parent/Carer Permissions update for all children in Year 3 and Year 4. 

 

As part of our school activities, we may occasionally take photographs or videos of the children.  These 

could be individually or in groups.  We use these to record and celebrate achievements. To comply with the 

Data Protection Act 2018 we need your permission before we can share any photographs or recordings 

with a wider audience.  

 

There is an online form with a description of activities/events that your child will take part in whilst at 

Norwood Primary School as part of their ongoing education and a collection of response and permission 

statements. 

 

The form can be completed on any device with internet access (computer, laptop, phone, tablet). 

 

The computer in the foyer is available for parents/carers to access.  Please contact the office to book.   

Please click on the link below to complete the form. 

https://forms.gle/cETuRdum7ZGRTGma8  

 

Please contact the office if you need any support or assistance. 

Thank you for your time and continued support.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 
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